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MINUTES OF SPECIAL SELECTMEN’S MEETING
March 18, 2020
Fire Headquarters - 6:00 p.m.

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. Present were First Selectman James B. Cosgrove
and Second Selectman Raymond E. Dunbar. Second Selectman Joseph E. Higgins, Jr. was
absent. Also present Michael Pascucilla, Director East Shore District Health Department.

Motion made by Selectman Dunbar to approve the minutes March 3, 2020 with two minor
changes on page two — adding the word recycling in two sentences. Seconded by First
Selectman Cosgrove. Vote unanimous.

Motion made by Selectman Dunbar to approve a request from Archie Moore’s for the placement
of an awning over the town owned sidewalk located at 978-1004 Main Street. Seconded by First
Selectman Cosgrove. Vote unanimous.

Motion made by Selectman Dunbar to approve the placement of a historic marker sign on the
Stony Creek Dock. Seconded by First Selectman Cosgrove. Vote unanimous.

Correspondence — none

First Selectman Cosgrove addressed the public concerning the COVID-19 virus and invited
Michael Pascucilla, Director, East Shore District Health Department to provide additional
information.

Motion made by Selectman Dunbar to adjourn the meeting at 6:12 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Trista Milici
Clerk






